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Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: YEAR 6 VISIT TO MORWELLHAM QUAY – WEDNESDAY 27 SEPTEMBER 2023 

As part of our Victorian topic, we have managed to book a trip to Morwellham Quay.  The visit will include a range of 
activities giving the children an insight into life at this time.  To make the most of the day, we hope that the children 
will dress up as Victorian children and that this will give them an opportunity to fully understand the experiences felt 
by children at this time.  However, please remember to wear sturdy shoes so the children can make the most of all the 
activities.  If children are unable or don’t wish to come dressed up, please come along in school uniform. 

We will leave school after normal registration at 9.00 am (so please ensure children arrive at school promptly) and 
return for the end of the school day. There will be no need for spending money.  All children will need a packed lunch 
for the day and this will be provided for those entitled to free school meals. The trip has been risk assessed in 
accordance with school policy. 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.85 per child (or £5.92 if your child is in receipt of pupil premium 
fudning) to cover the cost of travel to Morwellham Quay and entrance to the site. As always, we are very grateful to 
WPFA for their support contributing towards the cost of this trip. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough 
contributions for the trip, we will have to cancel it.  In the unlikely event that a small surplus should remain, once all 
the costs for the trip have been met, we will retain any amount less than £1.00 per student for use in the support of 
school activities. If you have any objections to this, please let us know. 

For your child to take full advantage of this trip, please complete and return the consent slip below with the attached 
SOE3 form, by Friday 22 September and pay online via ParentPay 

Kind regards 

Mike Tuckwell 

Mr M Tuckwell, Upper KS2 Co-ordinator 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
To:  Woodlands Park Primary School                                           Re: Morwellham Quay - 27 September 2023 

Child:  ……………………………………………………………………………………………          Class:  ……………………………………………… 

I *do/*do not give permission for my child to attend the above trip. 

 I have paid the voluntary contribution online of £11.85 or £5.92 as my child is in receipt of pupil premium 
funding  

LUNCH OPTIONS: 

 My child will be having a Packed Lunch provided from home. 

 My child is entitled to Free School Meals and I require the school to provide a healthy packed lunch. 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………      Date: ……………………………………… 
(*delete/ tick accordingly) 
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Here are a few ideas 

for how you could 

dress as a Victorian 

child. 


